execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: Greg Green <gregoryhgreen@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 1:23 PM

To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov

Cc: Elise Green

Subject: Brush Along Shoulder of Middle Road(number 356 to 384) and Keith Farm

Good Afternoon,Tim. Nice seeing you this morning.
As mentioned,the Executive Committee of Friends of Middle Road met this past Saturday.

First,we recognize and appreciate the great brushcutting done along the Chilmark roads by the Chilmark Highway
Department .

We also respectfully request consideration by the Town to increase brushcutting the above for purposes of maintaining
the view. Many thanks.

Regards,

Greg

Sent from my iPhone



